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WASHINGTON, D.C., MAR. 16, 1973 -- Senators Bob Dole 

and James Pearson today met with Senator Alan Bible 

( D-Nevada ) , Chairman of the Senate Subcommittee on 

Parks and Recreation to discuss the proposed User 

Fees for recreational are�s at Corps of Engineers-

administ�red federal resorv6irs. Also present Rt 

the meeting were Major GenerRl J.W. Morris of 

the Corps of Engineers, Senators Bartlett and 

Bellmon of Oklahoma and representatives of other 

Senators. • 
The purpose of the meeting was to furtter express 

concern for the effects of the proposed User Fees and 

to search for possible ways of avoiding unnecessary 

financial burdens and inconvenience for the people 

who utilize the public areas and facilities at these 

lakes. 
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